
 

 
 
 
 
January 12, 2018 
 
 
 
Supervisor Jane Parker 
4th District 
2616 6th Avenue 
Marina, CA 93933 
 
Dear Supervisor Parker: 
 
This letter is being sent to inform you of a change in our representative on the Equal Opportunity 
Commission (EOC).  We would like to request that you replace our current branch representative Andrea 
Monroe with Linwood Eady. Due to personal reasons, Ms. Monroe is no longer able to serve on our 
Executive Committee.  Our Executive Committee selected Mr. Eady as the replacement representative.   
 
Please let us know the next steps so that we can proceed accordingly. 
 
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Regina Mason, President 
Monterey County Branch NAACP 
PO Box 782 
Seaside, CA 93955 
(831) 277-4760 
 

Monterey County  Branch-NAACP  

P.O. Box 782, Seaside, CA   93955 

Telephone:  (831) 394-3727   Fax:  (831) 394-1505 

e-mail: mcbnaacp1049@att.net  web: montereynaacp.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


